
 

Parcel Express 
Festive Season Timetable 

 

Our services will continue to operate as normal as possible during Covid-19 
restrictions, right up until the close of business on Friday 24th December 2021. However 
we suggest that you plan to despatch your parcels as early as possible as the volumes 
will continue to increase. 

All South Island parcels by Monday 20th December 2021, and North Island by Tuesday 
21st December 2021, which will assist to ensure parcels will reach their destination in 
time for Christmas in what will undoubtedly be a last minute rush in volumes.  

No DG service is available to the South Island from 17th December to 9th January, 
however DGLQ parcels can travel as normal with correct paperwork. 

We will be closed 27th and 28th December 2021 and reopen Wednesday 29th December 
2021, and close 3rd and 4th January 2022 reopening again Wednesday 5th January 2022. 

During the short weeks of 29th, 30th & 31st December 2021 and 5th, 6th & 7th January 
2022, our local service will reduce to two cycles per day, with a midday hub for the 
Auckland metropolitan area. Please note that there will only be one cycle daily to the 
Outer Areas, of Warkworth and Pukekohe, leaving at midday during this time. 

Full services will recommence on Monday 10th January 2022. 

Season’s Greetings to you and your Team for the Festive Season. We thank you for 
your support during what has been another difficult year, and look forward to bringing 
you Top Service again in 2022. 


